
 

Dear Friends, 

The Redbank Valley Chamber of Commerce would like to extend an 

invitation to your organization to Participate in our Annual Christmas 

Parade. This Year’s parade will be held Saturday, December 2, 2023 at 

1:00pm on Broad Street in New Bethlehem. 

We would love to see our community churches, scout groups, fire 

companies, and schools involved in the parade. 

Please complete the enclosed form and return to our office by November 

30, 2023. 

Lineup will be on Water Street at 12:30. Check in at Redbank Chevy. 

Any questions please call 814-275-3929 or 724-525-9844. 

Thank you  

Gennie Gerow 

Chamber Events Coordinator 

 

Return parade registration form to: 

   Redbank Valley Chamber of Commerce 

   309 Broad Street, Suite 2 

   New Bethlehem, PA 16242 

Annual Christmas 

Parade 



 
Registration Form 

 

Name of organization ________________________________________ 

Where are you from _________________________________________ 

Director or Leader ___________________________________________ 

Brief description of entry that will be read at the parade 

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________ 

Contact Person:_____________________________________________ 

Email: ____________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________ City: _____________________ 

State: __________________________  Zip: ______________________ 

Phone: ____________________________________________________ 

Annual Christmas 

Parade 
 


